
From: Aja Chase <aja.chase@ericsson.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 3:07 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: EM-AT&T-014-220728 
 

Good Afternoon CSC, 
 
Please find attached FCCA and photo of overall work completed on the site below, as construction has 
now been completed. If you need any other information, please feel free to reach out! 
 

10133913 CTL01283 MRCTB056193 EM-AT&T-014-220728 

 
 
Thanks, 
 
Aja 
 

 




